
                              

                                         Subject: Conflict of Interest Disclosure Declaration 

Dear Members of the WFHSS Executive Committee, 

In accordance with the ethical standards and policies of the World Federation for Hospital Sterilization 
Sciences (WFHSS), I hereby disclose any potential conflicts of interest that may arise from my 
professional or personal affiliations. 

I understand that as a member of the WFHSS executive committee, I am obligated to act in the best 
interest of the organization and its mission. In compliance with this duty, I make the following 
disclosures:  

Professional Affiliations: 

Head of PSSA (Pakistan Sterile Services Association) 

 Chapter Head of HSPA Pakistan Chapter  

To promote CSSD education in Pakistan   

 Financial Interests: 

 No any we work as volunteer  

[Include details such as stock ownership, consultancy fees, or any other relevant financial interests.] 

Not Any  

Family and Personal Relationships: 

[Disclose any relationships with individuals or organizations that may influence your decisions or actions 
as a member of the WFHSS executive committee.] 

Not Any  

[Provide details on the nature of the relationship and potential conflict.] 

Not Any  

Other Relevant Information: 

[Include any other information that may be pertinent to disclose in the context of conflicts of interest.] ( 

Not Any  

I affirm that the information provided above is accurate and complete to the best of my knowledge. 
Should any situation arise that could potentially be seen as a conflict of interest, I commit to promptly 
informing the WFHSS executive committee and taking appropriate steps to address the matter. 



I understand that failure to disclose a conflict of interest may result in disciplinary action, including but 
not limited to removal from the executive committee. I appreciate the importance of maintaining 
transparency and integrity in all activities related to WFHSS. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you require any further information or clarification, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Sarfaraz  
Sarfaraz Ghulam  

   


